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Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch Information Letter No: I 02-04

TO: All County Welfare Directors
All County Administrative Officers
All County Medi-Cal Program Specialists/Liaisons
All County Health Executives
All County Mental Health Directors

AVAILABILITY OF MC 219 (Revised December 2001) IN THRESHOLD LANGUAGES

This letter is to inform counties that the MC 219 (Revised December 2001) - “Important  
Information for Persons Requesting Medi-Cal” form is now available in nine threshold  
languages. The nine additional languages are: Vietnamese, Khmer, Hmong,  
Armenian, Chinese, Korean, Russian, Farsi, and Lao. Counties may begin ordering  
supplies of the aforementioned MC 219’s from the Department of Health Services  
warehouse beginning April 1,2002.

If you have any questions regarding the use of these MC 219’s described in this letter,  
please contact Mr. John McDaniel at (916) 657-0791 or E-mail jmcdanie@dhs.ca.gov .

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY

Richard Brantingham
Actino Chief
Medi-Cal Eligibility Branch

Enclosure

Flex your 
POWER Do your part to help California save energy. To learn more about saving energy, visit the following web site:  

www.consumerenergycenter.org/flex/index.html
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